



January 30, 1995

Federal Election Commission Reports Analysis Division 999 E Street, NW Washington, DC 20463 Attn: Mr. Ken Davis

RE: FEC ID# C00150995

Change in filing frequency

Dear Mr. Davis:

Please accept this letter as formal notice that The National PAC, Inc. will be changing its filing frequency of the Federal Election Commission Reports of Receipts and Disbursements, from the current quarterly report to monthly reports for 1995.

Would you please see that NatPAC's records with the Federal Election Commission are updated accordingly?

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions or need any further information from me, please contact me at (202) 879-7710.

CHARLES D. BROOKS Executive Director

CDB: 1jb

O

10

 \circ